
             

             

                                 
               

      

      

      

    

   
 

2nd April 2020 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Just a quick message to thank you all for your continued support during these 

unprecedented times. It has been a very steep learning curve for us all over the past 2 

weeks. 

As you will be aware, there are a lot of home learning opportunities for you and your child to 

participate in on our website as well as the Facebook page. However, we appreciate that 

you are not teachers and you did not chose to home school your child/children. We do not 

expect you to teach your children or complete all of the daily activities. 

If like me, and are working from home, home schooling is incredibly difficult. Just do 

whatever you can. This might be reading a story, watching a movie together, playing in the 

garden, making cakes. Whatever works for you! Do not feel bad if you are not getting 

official schoolwork done. It really does not matter. What does matter is that you and your 

children are safe and are enjoying each other’s company- stress free. 

Over the Easter holiday (3rd April – 19th April 2020), teachers will be taking a break. There 

will be no expectation to complete any work. Teachers will not be responding to emails or 

setting any work. 

Please continue to email office@groveprimaryschool.org with your work/photographs or 

login difficulties and we will respond as soon as we can. 

Enjoy the Easter break and we will be back up and running on Monday 20th April. 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Rae Aldous 

Executive Headteacher 
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